
	
  

 
MARCH 23, 2018   

 

City of Portland Planning Board Hearing – Tuesday, March 27 
 
 
At 7 pm on Tuesday, March 27, Maine Medical Center will present to the Portland 
Planning Board its Level III Site Plan for the East Tower and Visitor Garage Vertical 
Expansions. This is a public hearing, and a vote will be taken on the plan. Members of 
the public are welcome to submit comment. Memos and reports are posted 
on http://www.portlandmaine.gov/211/planning-board by the end of the business 
day on the Friday before the Planning Board Meeting. 
 


